Agenda for March 21, 2013

Sue Brown
Sandra Walck
Ken Runion
Meeting April 18---Assemblywoman Patricia Fahy
Meeting May 23---NYSDOT design supervisor Geoffrey Wood--handout

Suzanne Cobb Brown was a Board member of the Association for more than a decade. She died November 24, 2012

Sue Brown was a neighborhood person. You may have seen her driving around in her badly dented white van or her 1991 rusty station wagon. Sue drove neighbor's to doctor's appointments, did their grocery shopping for them, and visited with them. She knew their names and helped them. At public meetings, Sue spoke clearly and she delighted the audience because her question or statement was to the point. That is not surprising since Sue had a graduate social work degree in community organizing and had a first rate mind. She knew what was needed by the community and the steps to get it done. Sue may not have been stylish in her choice of vehicles to drive but she was committed to helping her neighborhood.

We would all be better off if there were more people like Sue Brown.

Now if we could have minute of silence to honor Suzanne Cobb Brown.

There will be a tree planting ceremony at McKownville Park later this year--emails inviting you to the ceremony will be posted later.

Martha Harausz—introduce Sandra Walck Recycling days—May 11 and September 28---8am -2pm April 2 and 3---- Town Board---Zoning Board

Tim McIntyre is the new water department supervisor—456-6474
Bill West retired after more than 20 years of service.

Don Cropsey of the building department also retired after more than 20 years of service
Don Albright and Jacqueline Siudy are the replacements
For Patti Slavick's birthday

When Irish eyes are smiling,
Sure, 'tis like the morn in Spring.
In the lilt of Irish laughter
You can hear the angels sing.
When Irish hearts are happy,
All the world seems bright and gay.
And when Irish eyes are smiling,
Sure, they steal your heart away.